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18 August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
You will already be aware from the information sent out via Seesaw on Tuesday, 30 June 2020 that on: 
 
 Monday, 24 August 2020 – ALL Y7 pupils will return to school 

  
 Tuesday, 25 August 2020 (9.30 am - 12.30 pm) - Year 1 – Year 6 pupils in the Yellow Learning Pod are invited to 

take a walk through school. ONLY ONE PARENT SHOULD ACCOMPANY THE CHILDREN AND ALL ADULTS MUST 
WEAR A MASK. 

 
 Wednesday, 26 August 2020 (9.30 am – 12.30 pm) - Year 1 – Year 6 pupils in the Blue Learning Pod are invited to 

take a walk through school. ONLY ONE PARENT SHOULD ACCOMPANY THE CHILDREN AND ALL ADULTS MUST 
WEAR A MASK. 

 
 Thursday, 27 and Friday 28 August 2020 - Year 1 – Year 6 pupils in the Yellow Learning Pod will attend school. 

PLEASE REFER TO THE SEESAW NOTE FROM 30TH JUNE FOR SPECIFIC DROP OFF AND PICK UP DETAILS. 
   
 Monday, 31 August and Tuesday, 1 September 2020 - Year 1 – Year 6 pupils in the Blue Learning Pod will attend 

school. PLEASE REFER TO THE SEESAW NOTE FROM 30TH JUNE FOR SPECIFIC DROP OFF AND PICK UP DETAILS. 
 
You will also be aware, as stated in the information sent out on Tuesday, 30 June 2020 that, as the government have 
relaxed social distancing for children, ALL children will attend school from Thursday, 3 September 2020.  
 
Nursery children should follow the start-up information that Mrs McConnell has sent out via Seesaw.  
 
I am very aware that there are a rising number of COVID cases but until we hear otherwise we will follow the plan 
that we laid out at the end of June.  
 
Further information will follow in the next few days.  
 
SCHOOL MONEY 
As you know, we have signed up for the online payment system School Money.  This means you will be able to pay 
for school expenses such as dinners, etc online using your debit or credit card.  You do not need to sign up for this 
system as we have already done this through school.  You will, however, be sent a password to access your account 
via email, text or both sometime over the next week.  I would ask you to log in to access your account as soon as 
possible as we will no longer be accepting cash or cheque payments in the school office. 
 
Kind regards. 
J LOUGHINS 
Principal  

http://www.whiteheadps.com/

